
Getting creative in lockdown for Psychology 
 
Over Christmas and during lockdown the Year 12 and 13 Psychology students have 
been getting creative as we embark on the new topic’s of Bio-Psychology and 
attachment. They have been keeping themselves busy creating models of the brain to 
help remember localisation and functions of the brain, playing can you guess the 
rhythm as part of work on sleep, finding things around the house to create different 
types of Neurons and even looking after an egg to learn about primary attachment 
figures. Mrs Wilkinson, Head of Social Studies, said “We’re very proud of their efforts 
and creativity and we hope the students enjoyed doing it as much as we have enjoyed 
seeing their wonderful efforts”.  
 
 
 

  
 

  


